TO:                Potential Authors
FROM:          Amy Finkelstein and Heidi Williams
DATE:           March 2, 2020
SUBJECT:    Call for “No preprint / published papers” Submissions, 2020 NBER Summer Institute Health Care meeting

As part of the 2020 NBER Summer Institute Health Care meeting (which will be held on Thursday 23-July and Friday 24-July in Cambridge, Massachusetts) we are piloting a new session for already published papers that were published in journals that preclude pre-publication distribution. 

In recent years, an increasing number of NBER-affiliated researchers have been publishing findings in medical and other journals that preclude pre-publication distribution.  Building on the NBER’s recent effort (https://www.nber.org/BH/lemedical_other.html) to disseminate information on these publications (which cannot be included in the NBER Working Paper series), we would like to consider submissions of these types of published papers for a session of shorter presentations at the summer meeting.  Presentations will be ~15 minutes; the goal is that authors briefly summarize the main findings of the published paper and discuss implications for economics and / or for future research.
 
Eligible papers are ones that have been published between March 27, 2019 and March 27, 2020 in a journal that precludes pre-publication distribution

If you have a paper that you would like to submit for consideration, please upload a copy here by 11:59 pm (EDT) on March 29, 2020:
http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=HCPPs20

Invitations and logistical information will be sent out by May.  If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob Shannon in the NBER's conference department at (617) 868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.



